From: Steve O'Brien <shoco57@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 9, 2010 8:41 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Naked Shorting

10-005
COMMENT
CL-01395

Dear Sir,(s)

Thank you for the opportunity to give input on the commodities
markets. Please limit speculative position limits to 1500 contracts
only. Do not grant exemptions to BANKS , only to legitimate hedgers.

Please act to let our markets function again.



